

NEWSLETTER

meetings!

NOVEMBER 1972

Everyone enjoys the after-meeting refreshments. This year our thanks go to the following members of the Hospitality Committee:-

Oct. 18th Mr. & Mrs. Lester Belcher
Nov. 15th Mr. & Mrs. A. J. Montgomery
Mrs. Florence Paradice
Jan. 17th Mr. & Mrs. Frederick A. Leach
Feb. 14th Mr. & Mrs. James Palmieri
Mr. & Mrs. James Walsh
Mar. 21st Mr. & Mrs. Donald Cormack

The 1972-73 season started off with an unusually enjoyable tour of three museums of the Cohasset Historical Society. Pres. Robert N.D. Arndt and all those who hosted the tour made everyone feel at home. For those who couldn't attend, your Newsletter writer strongly recommends you include a visit to the many historic sites at Cohasset next summer. Meanwhile, we extend an invitation to interested members of the Cohasset Historical Society to attend any of our

Erich Ekholm gave an illustrated account of the "Archaelogical Digs at Plymouth" for the October meeting which was greatly enjoyed.

Which brings us up to the "to be announced" Nov. 15th meeting:On that date Carol Bratley will talk on "Ghosts of the Industrial
Revolution 1820 - 1860, New England Mills and Mill Towns."

We wish to welcome the following new members:-

Mrs. Thelma Dolloff 172 Union St., S. Weymouth Mr. & Mrs. Robert Lang 73 Ryder Road, Weymouth

The names are as follows for the hosts and hostesses at the exhibit at Tufts Library on Mondays.

Sept.	18	Mr. and Mrs. Walter Briscoe
Sept.	25	Mr. and Mrs. James Walsh
Oct.	2	Mr. and Mrs. Chester Kevitt
Oct.	16	Mrs. Robert Lang
Oct.	30	Mrs. A. J. Montgomery
Nov.	6	Mr. and Mrs. Wilbur Stanton
Nov.	13	Mr. and Mrs. Donald Cormack
Nov.	20	Mr. and Mrs. Chester Kevitt
Nov.		Mr. and Mrs. Harry Belcher
Dec.	4	Mr. and Mrs. Chester Kevitt
Dec.	11	Mr. and Mrs. Frank Dawes
	18	Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Welsh

BEST WISHES FOR THE HAPPIEST OF HOLIDAYS! (It will be 1973 before another newsletter.)